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commentletters

From: Paula Hunter <paula.h.hunter@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:50 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments for ESJ Waste Discharge Requirements

Dear Ms. Townsend, 
 
I am a member of the Butte-Yuba-Sutter Water Quality Coalition and am very concerned and opposed to the 
proposed changes to the Irrigated Lands Regulatory Program and Waste Discharge Requirements for the 
Eastern San Joaquin River Watershed ("ESJ").  The proposed changes should stay within the ESJ and not be 
expanded to other Regional Water Boards.  The requirements within the proposed order may not be applicable 
to our area or other areas outside the ESJ.  More extensive research is required before consolidating the 
proposed order to all other Regional Water Boards. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Jacquelyn Onstott, 
Onstott Family Trust 
3162 Oswald Road 
Yuba City, CA 95993  

Public Workshop
Eastern San Joaquin General Order

Deadline: 6/1/16 by 12:00 noon
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